
We’re thrilled to inform you that work is underway to develop a childcare program that, at 
any one time, may serve as many as 49 infants, toddlers, and preschool kids. 
 
As an organization that operates around the clock every day of the year, we want this   
program to meet the needs of our diverse community of more than 800 staff, 400 volun-
teers, and countless numbers of grandparents, parents, aunts, and uncles.  We want to 
create a daycare model that is the leading edge for today and for years to come. To help us 
accomplish this, we want your feedback and advice. 
 
The opportunities this program will create are many and we believe these include: 

 
       
 
We are excited about this project, and we want to have the plan ready to share with  
partners early in 2022. For this program to succeed and reach its maximum potential, we 
need your feedback to help design it.   
 
Please email us at info@perleyhealth.ca to share your comments/suggestions and im-
provements. Please provide feedback by January 14, 2022. 

Perley Health is 
researching the 
creation of a 
childcare 
program! 

And we want your help to design it

We thank you in advance for your time and support!

•      Quality on-site childcare that could accommodate shift work and changing 
        needs of staff; 
•      Added opportunities for quality of life and vitality within our community. 
•      Increased community engagement; 
•      Research opportunities in partnership with the Centre of Excellence; 
•      New volunteer opportunities.


